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Joint Fontana USD and Etiwanda School District Press Release 5-20:  
 
Fontana Unified School District officials confirmed that a 13-year-old student from Fontana 
Middle School posted threats on a website against a list of students and staff from his current 
school and his former middle school in the Etiwanda School District. Fontana USD officials 
took immediate action to launch a full investigation after the threats were discovered by a 
member of the public who contacted FUSD police.   
  
School district police arrested the student, contacted the parents and searched all property 
belonging to the student.  No weapons have been found and all the students are safe.  Two 
other Fontana Middle school students were identified as accomplices; they were also 
arrested and are being investigated by the school district police.  
 
A thorough investigation is ongoing, and the FUSD School Police is working closely with the 
Etiwanda School District to ensure the safety of all students and staff in both districts. 
  
The district and school administrators thank everyone for their concern and continued 
diligence.  The safety of all our students and staff is our number one priority. 
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